
 

 

South East Branch 

NEWSLETTER    2021-2022 
Dear Members 

I hope you are all keeping well in these tough and unprecedented times with an ongoing struggle to 
adapt to life with COVID 19 challenges. I am honoured to be able to play a small part in supporting 
the connection and continuing education in paediatric dentistry. 
 
This coming year meetings will continue to take place in an online format (webinar), but we will aim 
to host our annual study day face to face (government guidance permitting). 
 
The programme begins with Dr. Michal Sobaczk on Wednesday the 17th Nov 2021. He is 
President of Polish Academy of Paediatric Dentistry, and a paediatric dental consultant who works 
in Warsaw, Poland. He is an international speaker and an author and co-author of papers in scientific 
journals, presenter on national and international paediatric dentistry and traumatology congresses. 
He conducts postgraduate training courses and educational programs in paediatric dentistry. He will 
share his experience in the management of dental trauma. 
 
On Wednesday the 26th Jan 2022, Mr Parm Singh will share his expertise and skills in 
management of Ectopic Canines. He is a Professor of Orthodontics at the College of Medicine and 
Dentistry, Birmingham, where he is Course Director for the Master in Orthodontics and the Master 
in Clinical Orthodontics collaboration with the Vesta. He is an international speaker and leads 
several international orthodontic postgraduate training programs. 
 
On Wednesday the 23rd Feb 2022 Dr. Nitha Naqvi, revered and mightily accomplished consultant 
paediatric cardiologist based at the Royal Brompton Hospital will talk to us about management and 
care for paediatric patients with CHD. Being the current lead in paediatric echocardiography, she 
specialises in echocardiography, aortopathy, as well as Marfan syndrome. She also currently leads 
the paediatric cardiac network at RBH hospital.  
 
The plan for the annual March Study day in 2022 will be confirmed closer to the time and with much 
notice as possible. 
 
The final meeting of the year will be on Monday the 16th May 2022 where we will combine our 
AGM and the junior member’s paper presentations as our usual joint slot. Mina Vaidyanathan 
will be taking over the chair of the branch. 
 
The online meeting to include the AGM links will be sent out prior to the meetings by the BSPD 
administrator to the SE Branch mailing list. Please encourage your colleagues and post graduate 
students to join us. 
 
 
Ghaida Al-Jaddir   
Chair BSPD South East Branch 
October 2021 



 

 

Notes from the Hon. Secretary: 
 
I would like to thank our outgoing chair Mr David Baldwin for a wonderful couple of years! His hard 
work and dedication has been immense.  
 
The meetings will continue to be held remotely. We will use Zoom platform this year for our webinars 
with a link sent in advance to members. Hopefully we can meet in person during our study day in 
March 2022 but we will keep you posted closer to the time and with as much notice as possible.  I 
very much look forward to working with Ghaida, our new chair! 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any queries regarding our branch or 
programme for this year.  
 
 
Monika Ivanova     
Honorary Secretary 
BSPD South East Branch 
October 2021 
 

SE Branch Evening Meetings 2021/22  

Wednesday 17th November  

1830hrs  

Zoom  

Dr. Michal Sobaczk 

Management of dental trauma 

 

Wednesday  26th January 

1830hrs  

Zoom 

Mr Parm Singh 

Management of Ectopic Canines 

 

Wednesday 23rd February 

1830hrs  

Zoom 

Dr Dr. Nitha Naqvi 

Management of paediatric patients with CHD 

 

Monday 16th May 

1830hrs  

Zoom 

 

Junior Members Papers Evening  

Annual General Meeting  

 



 

 

 

SE Branch Study Half Day 2022 

March 2022 

Venue location and date TBC                                              

 

Committee Members 2021-2022 

Chair   Ghaida Al-Jaddir  

Past Chair                              David Baldwin 

Chair Elect                               Mina Vaidyanathan 

Hon Secretary                              Monika Ivanova  

Hon Treasurer                                Maalini Patel 

Council Representative Sophie Marshall 

CPD Rep Aisling Cant 

Committee Members Cheryl Somani 

Amrisha Ondhia 

Kunal Patel 

Katherine Wood 

Risha Sanghvi 

 


